
Instructions for Grads to submit Yearbook Grade Write-up and Baby Photos

Due: Friday December 13, 2024

Hey Grads! Now it’s time to submit your yearbook grad writeup. What is a grad writeup,
you ask? Well, grad writeup isn’t just a quote, it’s a personal message that reflects on
your high school experience, acknowledges those who have supported you, and looks
forward to the future. It could include any of the following:

● Notable memories of high school, classes, friends, and teachers
● A special thanks to teachers, friends, and family
● A joke that will be relevant in ten years
● Include a meaningful quote that resonates with you. This could be inspirational,

humorous, or reflective.
● A reflection on your future endeavours

Please check your write-up for spelling, punctuation, and grammatical errors, and do
not include any URLS.

All submissions will be moderated. Content deemed inappropriate will not be published.

If a write up is not submitted, the spot will be filled with a random inspirational quote
and end with "Congratulations to the grads of 2025”.

In order to submit your grad writeup please follow the instructions below:

1. Go to this link: https://mountdouglas.ca/webusers/ybgrad/login.php
2. Select your name in the drop down menu at the login page
3. Log in with your assigned ID number
4. Once you’ve decided on your grad writeup, type it up in the submission box at

the bottom of the page, and then click submit
5. Vote for the most likely to..’s
6. Submit your Grad Baby Photo (optional)

Good job! You have successfully submitted your yearbook grad writeup.

https://mountdouglas.ca/webusers/ybgrad/login.php

